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McPherson & Jacobson L.L.C.  
402-991-7031/888-375-4814 

Shepherd School District # 37  
Announces its Superintendent Selection 

 
 
The Shepherd School District # 37 is pleased to announce that a contract for 
Superintendent of  Shepherd School District # 37 has been offered to Mr. Scott Carter.  
 
Mr. Scott Carter is currently Superintendent  at Queets Clearwater School District in 
Forks, Washington. He has worked in the school district  as Superintendent for the past 
three years.   
 
There were 18 applicants for the position. The board interviewed three finalists for the 
position during the week of Feb. 1. Mr. Scott Carter will assume the duties of 
superintendent beginning July 1, 2017 
 
McPherson & Jacobson L.L.C. served as consultants in the search process and will 
continue working with the Shepherd School District # 37 Board of Trustees and the new 
superintendent in helping establish performance objectives for Mr. Scott Carter. 
 

 
 
 
 


